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5064 Arbor Lane

Lilburn, GA 30247-6325

404-925-9951

July 4, 2005
Lt. Col. Robert F. Smith

Commander Mercer University ROTC

123 South 5th Street

Somewhere, GA 30399

Dear Sir:

The Georgia Society, Sons of the American Revolution, has been honored and delighted in the past to participate in your school’s ROTC Awards Program and hopes to continue doing so this year.

The undersigned has been charged with the responsibility this year for coordinating this effort.  Please forward requests for medals to me indicating time and place of award so that arrangements cna be made to mail both medals and certificates to you.

In most instances, it will be necessary for a local member of your ROTC Instructor Group or a local official to make the award unless it occurs in the Atlanta area.  In this case, the name of the presenter would also be indicated in your response.

Your consideration will be greatly appreciated

Sincerely,

G. I. JOE
State Awards Chairman

5064 Arbor Lane

Lilburn, GA 30247-6325

404-925-9951

July 4, 2005
Dear Sir:

Your request for an ROTC award from the Georgia Society, Sons of the American Revolution, has been received by the undersigned and will be filled in time for the awards ceremony at your school.

We appreciate the opportunity to be a continuing part of your awards program.  If you need additional assistance or have further questions, please contact me for your requirements.  Unless the award is to be made in the local Atlanta area, we would prefer that it be presented by someone from your staff, or by a local official, at the appropriate time.

Names of those making presentations in the Atlanta area will be furnished in advance of the ceremony.

Sincerely,

G. I. JOE

State Awards Chairman

5064 Arbor Lane

Lilburn, GA 30247-6325

404-925-9951

July 4, 2005
Lt. Col. Robert F. Smith

Commander Mercer University ROTC

123 South 5th Street

Somewhere, GA 30399

Dear Sir:

The Georgia Society, Sons of the American Revolution is honored and delighted to forward with this letter our Silver ROTC medal(s) and Certificates(s) for your school’s ROTC Awards Program.

As noted below, a member of a local chapter of the Sons of the American Revolution will make the presentation on our behalf at your awards ceremony.

The officers and members of The Georgia Society appreciate the opportunity to participate in this most worthwhile program.  We wish for all of the recipients of awards the very best of success in all their future endeavors.

Sincerely,

G.I. JOE

State Awards Chairman

